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A Non-Mandatory Pre-Submittal Conference was held on November 28, 2018. All inquiries were due in 

writing no later than December 03, 2018. 
 

 

Questions Received: 

 

1. Will the City accept the electronic copy of the SOQ on flash drive or CD? 

A. Either medium is fine, so long as the SOQ is contained on the CD or flash drive within 

one PDF document. 

 

2. Does the City have the referenced infrastructure plan online? 

A. The Infrastructure Improvement Plan will be uploaded to Vendor Registry.  

 

3. Will the design firm selected be responsible for public outreach? 

A. Yes. 

 

4. What is the ultimate delivery method for this project? 

A. Construction Manager at Risk. That solicitation is anticipated to be released within the 

coming months and be awarded just after the design contract is awarded. 

 

5. Does the City anticipate having the design firm or CMAR perform the utility locating and flow 

monitoring during design? 

A. This will be included under the designer’s scope of work. 

 

6. The video provided for the 4th Street location appears to be corrupted. Can the video be uploaded 

again? 

A. Both videos were confirmed to be in proper working order. The issue may be selecting 

another application to view the video, such as VLC, in lieu of Windows Media Player. 
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